
9-1-1 ADDRESS NOTIFICATION 
 
 
Wednesday, March 23, 2022 
 
 
Mr. & Mrs. William Christie 
1045 Bronco Run 
Mount Ulla, NC  28125 
 
Dear Mr. & Mrs. Christie: 
    
This notice is in reference to your property identified as Rowan County Tax Parcel: 576-032.   The 
address assigned to the parcel is: 

1045 Bronco Run 
Mount Ulla, NC  28125 

 

This office has been notified by emergency services (ambulance, fire or law enforcement) that a call for 

assistance from your residence occurred recently and the address of 140 Warren Drive was given to the 

dispatcher.  According to County records, in or around 2016, the address for your residence was 

changed to 1045 Bronco Run, Mount Ulla, NC. 

We request that you immediately stop using the old Warren Drive address and begin 

using 1045 Bronco Run.  According to the Geographic Information System (GIS), which is used by 

all emergency services to locate those needing assistance, the 140 Warren Drive address does not exist.  

Continuing to use Warren Drive address can cause a delay in care, which could have a detrimental effect 

on you or a loved one. 

If you have any concerns or comments regarding this notice, contact Pamela Ealey at 
pamela.ealey@rowancountync.gov  or 704-216-8603 within 10 days of receipt. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Pamela Ealey, Planning Technician 
704-216-8603 
 

 
 

Rowan County Office of Planning and Development 
402 N. Main St, Ste 204, Salisbury NC 28144 

 [p] 704-216-8588  |  [f] 704-216-7986 
www.rowancountync.gov/planning 

 



 


